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Memorandum

To:
Members, Planning and Zoning Commission

From:
Laurence Bradley, Planning & Zoning  Director
Date:
October 14, 2010
Re:
Amendment 621 – Building & Total Coverage - Appl. # 10-037                                        Supplemental Information #4
1. Staff Recommendation on Patios & Terraces.  The Planning & Zoning Staff, along with the Conservation and Engineering Departments are jointly recommending that the Commission not require patios and terraces to be included in total coverage but still require that obtain a Zoning Permit for the purpose of a through drainage review by DPW Engineering.  Also, any credits for Permeable Surfaces would now be based upon an engineering review and a reduction in the formal drainage system can be done at that time.  This will greatly simplify the application of the regulations.
2. Sample Drainage  Installation:  Attached are photos from Commissioner David Press that illustrate how a large a Septic System installation is.  More photos will be show to illustrate this point.
3. New Comments.  Attached are letters and emails that have been received since the last hearing.
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